
   

 

 

 

Caroline Huntoon is delighted to be joining the Young People’s 
Theater family in 2015 as the director of Mary Poppins.  Recently, 
she directed Hello, Dolly! and Singin’ in the Rain for the Burns 
Park Players.  An Ann Arbor native, Caroline has been involved in 
local theater since she was in first grade.  She attended Barnard 
College in New York, where she earned a degree in theater with a 
concentration in directing.  After graduation, Caroline fulfilled a 
lifelong dream and moved to Florida where she performed on The 
Great Movie Ride and coordinated parades at the Walt Disney 
World Resort.  She returned to Ann Arbor in 2009 to earn her 
teaching certificate from Eastern Michigan University. She 
currently works at Greenhills School as an English and drama 
teacher and forensics coach. On the stage and behind the scenes, 
Caroline has worked on shows with Burns Park Players, Chelsea 
Area Players, Dexter Community Players, Encore Musical Theatre 

Company, Greenhills School, and Spotlight Players in Canton. 
 


